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WISCONSIN PUBLIC SERVICE CORPORATION

P.O. Box 1200, Green Bay, Wisconsin 54305
A 

-

January 26, 1981 

Mr. R. F. Heishman, Chief 
Reactor Operations and Nuclear Support Branch 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region III 
799 Roosevelt Road 
Glen Ellyn, IL. 60137 

Dear Mr. Heishman: 

Docket No. 50-305 
Operating License DPR-43 
IE Inspection Report 80-24

The subject report was issued following an inspection of fire protection 
measures at the Kewaunee Nuclear Power Plant by J. A. Grobe on October 20-23 
and November 12-14, 1980. One item was identified as a non-compliance and 
cited by this report. The attachment to this letter provides our response 
to this item.  

Very truly yours,

E. R. Mathews, Vice President 
Power Supply & Engineering

snf 

Attach.  

cc - Mr. Robert Nelson, NRC Resident Inspector

Subscribe nd Sworn tc 
Before is 26thA 
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ATTACHMENT 

Response to Inspection Report 80-24 

WPSC has reviewed inspection report 80-24 and the circumstances surrounding 

the alleged non-compliance. Recognizing its significance, WPSC has already 

taken steps to correct the deficiency identified by the item of non-compliance.  

These actions include the transfer of responsibility in this area to an on

site supervisor to address fire protection concerns. The specific item of 

non-compliance was identified as: 

"....the inspector verified by review of Work Requests and 

Ignition Control Sheets that Administrative Control Directive 

10.6 - Revision C, Part 5.2, concerning fire watch require

ments during ignition source work is not being Implemented.  

Specifically, Work Request 15362 involved grinding in the 

containment and no fire watch requirements were specified." 

WPSC has taken or intends to take the following corrective measures with 

regard to this item of non-compliance.  

1. Work request 15362 and the requirements of ACD 10.6 have been 

reviewed with the personnel involved.  

2. The ACD controlling Ignition Control Sheets will be revised to 

ensure the proper performance of fire watch requirements. Re

fresher training on the requirements of ACD 10.6 will be given 

to the appropriate personnel after the ACD has been revised.  

3. ACD 10.6 will be revised by March 2, 1981.
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